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April 17, 2018 

 
 
 
Dear Members & Friends, 

 
The 21st annual Canadian Welding Bureau Association, Winnipeg Chapter golf tournament is 
being held on Saturday June 9th, 2018 at the Kingswood Golf & Country Club. 
 
Invitations are going out! Everyone is invited! We want the next generation to see what 
Winnipeg has to offer with regards to trades, specifically welding. Our goal is to bring 
everyone together in one space and see that there is support and that possibly that their 
future careers or the careers of their children are waiting. 
 
With the continued support from our sponsors, donors, and from the people who come to 
the events, we feel there is no glass to our ceiling. This particular event may bring new 
business, new contacts, perhaps the support or advertising that you are looking for. 
 
To assist us make this event a success we are relying on the generous support from 
companies like yours. Gains made are solely based on events put on throughout the year to 
support the associations programs. All contributions are graciously accepted and will be 
advertised at the event. We appreciate any tournament prizes or sponsorship. Should you 
be interested in helping this year please contact Jason Pruden at 
Jason_Pruden@newflyer.com or Shannon Scott at Shannon.scott@winpak.com. 

 
If you are interested in attending our tournament, please feel free to contact us and 
we will forward all information on the event. Thank you. 

Best regards, 

Jason Pruden 
CWBA Executive Member - Winnipeg Chapter  
New Flyer Industries 
 



http://www.facebook.com/CWAWinnipeg/




 
 

 

upporting the Phil MacGregor Scholarship Bursary 
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To register, please email this for back as soon as possible to ensure you
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